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Attn: Transport Secretary, Anne-Marie Trevelyan.
Dear Ms Trevelyan,

Stone Henge 1s a World Heritage Site and should be
cherished and kept safe for future generations. The proposed
scheme simply won't achieve this. Please reconsider in the
light of the objections raised in the report (and by other
bodies). At the very least, please looks at sticking the bypass
much further out,

Y ours sincerely,

Cherry Bradshaw





